
Harvard Historic Commission 
Special Meeting - Periodicals Room, Old Library 

May 10, 2013 at 7:30 AM 
"Oversee modifications to the Harvard Common and Shaker Village  

Historic Districts in accordance with the state and local bylaws,  
and generally support historic preservation in Harvard." 

 
 
Members present were: Ken Swanton, Joe Theriault, Pam Marston, Chris Cutler, John 
Martin, Barbara Hadad 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:30 AM. 
The proposed Town Hall renovation application for Certificate of Appropriateness was 
presented to the commission. The members voted unanimously that the application was 
substantial. 
The next meeting will be May 29th at 7:30 PM to discuss the list of possible findings with 
the proposed town hall design. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 AM 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Pamela Marston 
Secretary 


